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                The Industry Institute Interaction Cell recently orchestrated a captivating expert 

lecture titled "Exploring Food Technology and the Food Industry." The session was 

conducted by Mr. Vipul Joshi, Assistant Manager of Product Development specializing in 

cakes and biscuits at ITC Ltd. This enlightening event was made possible through a 

collaboration with the Agricultural Engineering Alumni Association in Godhra. The lecture 

drew the enthusiastic participation of undergraduate students from CAET, who eagerly 

seized the opportunity to enhance their knowledge in this vital area of study. 

                 The event commenced promptly at 10:00 AM, with an affable welcome extended 

by Er. Chirag Jadav, an Assistant Professor of Mechanical Engineering within the BEAS 

Department at CAET, AAU, Godhra. In his welcoming address, Er. Jadav graciously greeted 

our distinguished expert, as well as department heads, esteemed faculty members, dedicated 

staff, and the eager assembly of students in attendance. Subsequently, Er. Jadav seamlessly 

transitioned the proceedings to our esteemed expert, Mr. Vipul Joshi. Mr. Joshi delivered an 

insightful lecture, focusing on the career prospects available to students within the food 

industry. He provided an in-depth exploration of government schemes, regulatory bodies, 

and agencies relevant to the food industry and food business sector. Additionally, Mr. Joshi 

highlighted the burgeoning landscape of food industry startups, offering valuable insights 

into this dynamic and evolving sector. 

                   The meticulous arrangements for the seamless delivery of lecture were 

impeccably coordinated by Er. Chirag Jadav, the Chairman of the Industry Institute 

Interaction Cell, and an esteemed Assistant Professor. Additionally, Dr. Hardik Sharma 

played a pivotal role in ensuring the provision of top-notch presentation facilities, 

underscoring his dedication to the event's success. Dr. Brijesh Amin, the Head of BEAS 

Support, contributed invaluable support and expertise, ensuring the flawless execution of the 

event. Dr. R. Subbaiah, the Principal and Dean of CAET, AAU, Godhra, exhibited visionary 

leadership, and his unwavering commitment was instrumental in driving the event's triumph. 



 

 

 



 

 

  

 


